
 
 

  
For Immediate Release:  
 
September 19, 2014 – The leak at McDonalds has been fixed temporarily and the Town expects 
service to be restored by Noon.  
 
Again, the Town advises business and government offices to consider closing or having a delayed start at 
least until noon to ensure that water is restored.  We have been advised that Taos Municipal Schools 
have scheduled closures. 

 
Please continue checking the Town’s website at taosgov.com for additional details. Emails will 
also be provided with updates. If you have a life threatening emergency such as medical, fire or 
other health and safety needs, please contact Emergency Dispatch as you normally would by 
dialing 911.  
 
We appreciate your patience during this situation and are doing all we can to resolve the 
matter as quickly as possible. 

  
-End- 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


